erom: AlbertReinnorc:

Sent: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 4:25 PM
To: MTC-ABAG Info <info@bayareametro.gov>; tgrover@ccta.net
Subject: Richmond San Rafael bridge bike access

*External Email*

Hello, as a frequent user of the RSR bridge and pathway | would like your support in keeping
the San Rafael pathway in place and open during any pipeline construction.

| also request you support congestion pricing prior to considering adding a third westbound car
lane to the bridge. Adding this thirda lane will just move congestion from the Richmond approach to
the bridge over into Marin County, and increase delays for commuters heading south into San Francisco.
The congestion pricing solves congestion concerns by spreading out the morning commute rush over a
longer period of time in the morning—it’s actually that simple.

Thank you,

Albert Reinhardt





